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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

TO:  Boone County Commission & Media 
 
FROM:   Keith Austin, Chief Construction 
 
DATE: August 25, 2014 
 
EVENT: Concrete Rehab 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Boone County Public Works will be closing Germantown Subdivision 
effective Monday, August 25, 2014. 
 
The road will be closed to through traffic between the hours of 7:00 AM 
until 6:00 PM.  Residents are asked to limit drive ingress and egress to 
drives during working hours.  Accomodations will be made for drive 
access prior to completion of work at the end of each day. Please use 
caution in construction zones. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
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